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Newsletter 

 May 2020  
Monthly update Where to start?  We now have a whole new language: 

 

• Coronavirus 

• COVID-19 

• Lockdown 

• Alert Levels 

• Flatten the curve 

• Dr Ashley Bloomfield 

• Physical distancing 

• Wash your hands!  Sneeze into your elbow! 

• Borders closed 

• Alternative working arrangements 

• Contact tracing 
 
But amongst all the commentary, are words we are very familiar with: 
 

• Health  

• Safety 

• PPE 

• Risk 

• Hygiene 
 
We hope you have ridden the wave of change and uncertainty and are coming out the 
other side ok.  We are conscious that some of our members have been impacted 
negatively by COVID-19 restrictions.  Our best wishes go out to you.  May you have the 
strength and support to get through this.  Please ask for help if you need it.   

Next event:  
Tuesday 2 June 2020   
12.00-12.45pm  
Zoom Webinar 
 

Yes - we’re going on line!  Tim Barry has kindly agreed to be our first speaker on Zoom and 
the NZISM central admin team are helping us behind the scenes to run a seamless event. 
 
Here are the details for you: 
 
When: Jun 2, 2020 12:00 PM Auckland, Wellington  
Topic: Exploring Psychosocial risk in the post COVID-19 world  
Register in advance for this webinar: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_qG6G2kUXT_q4sBp7E5aO2Q 
 
See you there! 

Local H&S scene / 
What’s going on  

Nicole Hall at Vertical Horizons is promoting their upcoming NEBOSH course which is 
scheduled to run from 8-22 June in Lower Hutt.   
 
Full details here: 
 
https://www.vhnztraining.co.nz/42349 
 
 
If you’d like to promote an event or share information that would be of interest to NZISM 
members, please email well.nzism@gmail.com.   
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_qG6G2kUXT_q4sBp7E5aO2Q
https://www.vhnztraining.co.nz/42349
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Other Information Contact information 
A reminder to ensure your profile on the NZISM website – https://www.nzism.org  is up to 
date.   The success of the Wellington branch relies on the input of its members and our ability 
to send communications to you.   
 

Important stuff to know Wellington monthly events are scheduled for the first Tuesday of every month at The 
National Library, Thorndon.  Keep an eye on the NZISM calendar on the website for more 
information.  
 
A reminder also to check out our neighbouring regions’ events on the NZISM Calendar.  
There may be something on in another Branch that is relevant to you. 

 

https://www.nzism.org/
https://www.nzism.org/info/calendar/

